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February 14, 2003

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit:

Thank you for your QSL report. The programs and commercials you heard on February 5,
2003 were aired on WPCM-AM at the times logged in your report. When you heard the
Station at we were operating at 5,000 Watts, We are a non -directional station,

I'm sorry we don't have QSL cards but I'm sending you a Fact sheet along with this letter
confirming that you did receive our signal at the times you mentioned.

Sincerely,

Gailes Stuckey
General Manager
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